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From: Nicole Flanagan
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2018 5:52:52 PM
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks along 200th in Ballinger Neighborhood
Sensitivity: Normal

Hello,

My name is Nicole Flanagan and I am a resident of the Ballinger Creek Condos off of 25th Ave. I am in full support of the sidewalks being built on 200th between 25th and 30th Avenues. I enjoy
walking and it would be nice to feel more safe on the streets. Please strongly consider amending the budget to allow for this to pass.

Thank you,
Nicole Flanagan
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